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Currently, the purchase of products and services used in the regionwide, 800 megahertz, public safety 

radio system is exempt in the metropolitan area, the Rochester area, the St. Cloud area, and Itasca 

County.  This bill expands that exemption to the rest of the state.  Because of state budget constraints, 

the tax must be paid upfront in the expansion area then refunded.  The exemption begins with sales and 

purchases after June 30, 2010, but refunds will not be paid until July 1, 2011.  The political contribution 

refund is repealed to offset the cost of the sales tax exemption expansion.  


